
Ways and Means Committee Report to the Faculty Senate 

 

2017/2018 Academic Year Activities 

 

Meetings: 

• October 2107: The committee provided feedback on the proposed changes to Document XIX 
and Document XXXVI of the faculty handbook through the use of Google Docs. 

• November 2017: The committee met face-to-face to finalize feedback for the proposed changes 
to the aforementioned documents. 

• April 2018: The committee reviewed the faculty handbook and previous Faculty Senate meeting 
minutes to determine if elections were a part of  the selecting department heads process and if 
evaluations of department heads were mentioned. 

Accomplishments: 

• Provided feedback and suggested revisions to Document XIX and XXXVI of the faculty handbook, 
revisions and feedback were accepted by the senate 

• Voting processes for selecting department heads are included in the faculty handbook. 
However, there was no mention of evaluations of department heads. 

• Solicited feedback from the senate for drafting a proposal to include evaluations of department 
heads within the faculty handbook. 


